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Ministry of Environment and Forests &i ¢

A

Minister’s Cabinet

No.: 3673 /RP/ f0.09, QolL

Ref.: Notification of an investment proposal «,South Stream” Gas Transmission Pipeline on

the territory of Republic of Bulgaria»
To:  Mrs. Nona KARADJOVA, Minister

Ministry of Environment and Water

Republic of Bulgaria

Dear Minister,

Following the receipt of the completed Bulgarian notification form of the project «,,South Stream” Gas
Transmission Pipeline on the territory of Republic of Bulgaria» by letter no. 3673/10.08.2012, we
would like to confirm that Romania will participate in the transboundary environmental impact

assessment procedure regarding this project.

Please accept, Dear Minister, the assurance of my highest consideration and esteem.
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